
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Meeting Called: 

 

Downtown Development Authority 

 

June 22nd, 2009 

 

 

A special meeting of the Otisville Downtown Development 

Authority has been called at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, June 

22nd, 2009 at the Village of Otisville Office, 300 East 

Street, Otisville, MI  48463 to discuss the street lighting for 

East Main and any other business. 

 

Please call the village office at 810-631-4680 if you have 

any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

Andrea M. Barden, Clerk 

June 17th, 2009 


